
Good day.  
We have a well maintained house in Narragansett. Because of rising expenses and moves from the Town 
Council against rentals, it is essential that we rent during the school year. That’s the only way we can 
enjoy our summer home that has been in our family for over 30 years. Please support this bill.  
Thank you.  
Marie DeFelice 
30 Lincoln Way 
Narragansett  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


